
• A concern has been identified Autonomous Emergency Braking (AEB) feature may not be 

available on certain 2018 Model Year Land Rover Range Rover, Range Rover Sport and 

Discovery.

• A warning message will not be displayed on the instrument cluster to inform the driver AEB is 

unavailable.

• Affects 86 USA vehicles. (One unsold)

• Recall was launched with the repair procedure October 1st . (Bulletin NAS18.10.001)

• Affected Vehicles require a software update to the Image Processing Control Module (IPMA). 

(No Parts Required).

• Customer notification will be on or before November 9th 2018.
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SAFETY RECALL – N227

AUTONOMOUS EMERGENCY BRAKING (AEB) NOT AVAILABLE


